
TOWN OF MARSHAN
DAKOTA COUNTY, MINNESOTA

Reply To:
19980 Nicolai Ave. E.
Hastings, Minnesota 55033

MARSHAN TOWNSHIP MEETING
January 21, 2014 

 The January, 2014 meeting of the Marshan Town Board was called to order by Chairman 
Jerry Bauer at 8:00 P.M. Others present were Joe Birk, Jim Wollmering, Marge Snyder and John 
Maher. 
 Minutes of the December 19th Town Board meeting were read. Motion by Birk and 
seconded by Wollmering to approve and place on file. Motion carried unanimously. 
 Minutes of the planning commission meeting of January 7th, 2014 were read. Motion by 
Wollmering and seconded by Birk to approve. Motion carried unanimously. 
 Public hearing minutes of January 7th, 2014 were read. Motion by Wollmering and 
seconded by Birk to approve. Motion carried unanimously.
Old Business:

 None
 
New Business:
 
 Jeff Reinardy appeared asking for approval of the IUP. A public hearing was held on this 
on January 7th, 2014. They asked for approval of the sign to be 3’x5’. Motion by Wollmering to 
approve this IUP with this change and seconded by Birk. Motion carried unanimously.
 Dakota County Sherriff appeared. They had no news to report.
 Brenda Fahey and Dana appeared to ask if there was a buildable lot on the property ID# 
(25-00600-55-010). She does not have enough road frontages and also it is too close to a feed lot 
for a home to be built there. It was denied as a buildable lot. If she had something in writing, it 
would be considered to be grandfathered in.
 Treasurer’s report was given. Motion by Birk and seconded by Wollmering to approve the 
treasurers report as read and printed. Motion carried unanimously.
 Motion by Wollmering and seconded by Birk to adjourn meeting. Meeting adjourned at 
10:20 P.M.

Submitted by



Marge Snyder, Clerk


